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9th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Arrangements have been made for year 3 to visit Creswell Crags as a part of their topic work in September.  
 
During the day they will take part in a workshop where they will experience life in the Ice Age including a cave tour. 
They will take a Stone Age safari and learn Stone Age survival skills. 
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 5th September and we will travel there by coach. We will be leaving school at 
9:am, therefore children need to be in school promptly for registration. The day finishes at approximately 2:15pm, 
therefore children should be back in school for normal pick up. 
  
Children should wear their normal school uniform and will need a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles). As this is 
only the second day back in school, we will not on this occasion be able to provide a packed lunch, so all children will 
need to bring one with them. 
 
The cost of the visit is £17.54 however school are asking for a contribution of £15.00, which should be paid through 
the Arbor Parent Portal by Friday 29th August 2024 and consent must be given for pupils to attend. 
 
In view of advice received from the Department of Education, I have to inform you that payment for the visit is at the 
discretion of the parent and that any contribution will be viewed as being voluntary. It is important for me to stress, 
however, that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions being received, it will not be possible 
for the visit to take place. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to offer your support to school in our endeavours to offer broad educational 
experiences to our children and that you will feel able to forward a contribution to cover the cost of your child’s 
participation in the visit. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

B Schofield 
 

Mrs Schofield                        
Class Teacher 
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